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September 6, 2006         Congressman Ron Paul opened a district office in Texas City this week
to better serve residents in surrounding areas, including Texas City, League City, and
Chambers county.    

8419 E.F. Lowry Expressway (across from College of the Mainland) Alliance Building Hours:
8:00AM to 5:00PM  Phone: 409-935-2648 Fax: 409-935-3029    

   Paul also maintains offices in Lake Jackson, Victoria, and Galveston.  Constituents needing
help with federal agencies like the Social Security Administration, Veterans Administration, and
the Internal Revenue Service can call or visit with office staff for assistance.  The Texas City
office also will provide constituents with an opportunity to meet Congressman Paul and discuss
federal issues with him.     
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